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Good afternoon, Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and honorable members of the 
Judiciary Committee. 
My name is Eben Smith, I live in Portland, and I am writing to testify in favor of LD 
1259 and LD 1971. 
I find ICE to be unethical and disgraceful to this country and to the state of Maine.
There must be a better way to address immigration issues that doesn't include 
unlawful deportation and tearing families apart. 
I urge you to vote in favor of LD 1259 and LD 1971. Thank you for your time.


